From: Pettis, Dawn - E&E Infrastructure Planning [mailto:Dawn.Pettis@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 March 2013 15:37
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Rebecca Horley - 13/00001/SCOP

Dear Rebecca

I am getting together the county council response to the above Scoping Opinion regarding land between Birmingham London Rail line and Gavray Drive, Bicester.

I am aiming to get the response to you by the deadline of 2 April but unfortunately this will not include any comments from Transport Development Control – they will be submitted at a later date. This is because the team are focussing on other more pressing applications such as Southam Rd and Salt Way – there is simply no staff capacity to deal with this scoping document at this time.

If there are any problems with this do let me know.

Regards

Dawn

Dawn Pettis 
Senior Planning Officer
Infrastructure Development
Tel: 01865 815320 
Email: dawn.pettis@oxfordshire.gov.uk
 Postal address: 

Oxfordshire County Council

Speedwell House 
Speedwell Street 
Oxford 
OX1 1NE 
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